
Ambassador UENO’s courtesy call on Siem Reap Governor 

February, 2025 

 

On 28 February, Ambassador UENO had a meeting with Governor H.E. Mr. Prak Sophoan 

during his visit to Siem Reap province. They had a fruitful discussion on Japan-Cambodia 

cooperation projects in Siem Reap.  

 

 
 

 
 

 


